
www.westshelbywater.org 

June 3, 2025 

Public Service Commission 
Division of Rates and Tariffs 
615 Sower Boulevard 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

RE: Proposed Purchase Water Adjustment 
Case # 2025-00170 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Our suppliers, The Louisville Water Company (LWC) and Shelbyville Municipal Water (SMW), 
have informed West Shelby Water (WSW) of upcoming increases in their wholesale water rates. 
The rate increase from LWC will take effect on July 1, 2025, and from SMW on June 19, 2025. 

The West Shelby Water District respectfully requests that the Public Service Commission 
approve an adjustment to our rates in accordance with 807 KAR 5:068, Purchased Water 
Adjustments for Water Districts. WSW’s Commission approved this rate adjustment during its 
regularly scheduled monthly meeting on Thursday, March 20, 2025. The meeting Minutes are 
included in this filing as Exhibit G. WSW requests that the revised rate be made effective as of 
July 15, 2025. 

All electronic documents submitted with this filing accurately reflect their original versions. 

The following documents are enclosed: 

Exhibit A: PWA – Form 1 
Exhibit B: Supplier’s Notice of Changed Rate 
Exhibit C: Statement of Water Purchased 
Exhibit D: Statement of Water Sold 
Exhibit E: Purchased Water Adjustment Calculations 
Exhibit F: Current and Proposed Rates 
Exhibit G: Minutes Approving PWA 

If you have any questions, please give me a call at 502-722-8944 

Yours truly, 

Lisa M. Didier 
Lisa M. Didier 
Office Manager 

137 Citizens Boulevard 
P.O. Box 39 

Simpsonville, KY  40067 
Office (502) 722-8944 

Fax (502) 722-0060 


